
Weekly Bulletin 
November 22nd 2024  

Canoeing in Norfolk 

This term is now well underway and the children’s learning across all curriculum areas is progressing 

well. This week, school leaders have been out and about around school observing lessons, looking at 

books and talking to the children about their work. It is always a pleasure to drop into classes and see 

the children busy learning. From our observations and discussions with the children, our Hauxton 

curriculum is leading to our children knowing and remembering the information and skills they need 

to succeed. I hope that you see this at home and that your children are regularly coming home with 

lots of new information that they have found out in school.  

On Wednesday 18th December the children will be celebrating Christmas with 

a special Christmas lunch in school. Children can wear Christmas outfits and 

all children will be able to enjoy the atmosphere together with the staff, crackers 

and festive cheer. Those children having a school dinner will be enjoying roast 

turkey or quorn fillet with roast potatoes, vegetables and gravy and festive 

treats for dessert. For those children in Willow Class or in Year 2, the Christmas 

Meal will be free of charge, for all other children the cost will be £3.25. To help 

us prepare for this, please let us know if your child will be bringing a packed 

lunch on the day.  

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScqIBr_ygn0Lz8xzFAhZ5txnhq_Lo3w1IbThpC-nU8JoTAR3w/viewform?usp=sf_link


Our Christmas Post Box will be open for business on 2nd December, on the railings at the front of 

school. Please would you make sure that all envelopes have the forename, surname and class of the 

recipient before posting them in the post box? This all helps our busy ‘elves’ delivering cards to the 

correct class.  

I recently attended a professionals event at the Cambridge Science Centre at the Milton 

Road Science Park. If you are looking for a rainy day place to take your child, I cannot 

recommend the Centre enough. Pay once and get free membership all year – I certainly 

enjoyed my visit!  

When your child is unwell 

When your child is unwell, it can be hard deciding whether to keep them off school. These simple 

guidelines from the NHS should help. Not every illness needs to keep your child from school but if 

your child is not able to attend, be sure to inform the school each day of their absence by email or 

phone. Please try to make all dentist and doctors’ appointments outside school hours. However, 

if this is not possible, please ensure your child is in school for both registration times so that they 

don’t miss important information shared at this time.  

 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

Anek S &  

Karlie M 

Aryna K & 

Hugo B 

Ella B-K & 

Ibrahim I 

Upcoming Events 

Wednesday 11th December Evening Nativity Performance  

Thursday 12th December Afternoon Nativity Performance 

Wednesday 18th December Christmas Dinner 

Friday 20th December Last Day of Term 

Tuesday 7th January Spring Term Begins 

https://www.cambridgesciencecentre.org/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/healthy-body/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/healthy-body/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/

